

PO Box 1302 Cherry Hill, NJ 08034 215.735.5220 www.phillyshrm.org

Dear David:

I'm writing to thank you for presenting a top-notch monthly meeting to our chapter in May.

From the very beginning, you were extremely cooperative and helpful with putting together our plan. You even made suggestions, like your pre-meeting survey, to drive up attendance and revenue for the chapter!

After seeing you speak at a previous association event, I knew your content was terrific. But only in working with you, through some scheduling and logistics challenges, did I realize what a "pro" you really are. Thanks for being so flexible, understanding, and generous throughout our collaboration.

Of course, what really matters to the chapter is the quality of the programs we present, and yours was truly world-class. A perfect mix of research, best practices (even though you hate that term!), contrarian wisdom, metaphors, and audience-engaging exercises. The fact that you packed all of that into a little over an hour is truly amazing!

Thank you for customizing the program to our members' exact needs and for offering all the follow-up resources, including copies of your book.

As for audience feedback, the WOW's just keep on coming. As you know, planning meetings can prove a very challenging task. When your keynote speaker does as well as you did, everyone looks good.

Sincerely,

Amy Barth,

amy Bartz

Board Member, SHRM Philadelphia Regional Chapter

